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2023: This is what we accomplished

Goal 1:  Updating Branch Seneschals

● Warrants
● Monthly Zoom meetings 
● Monthly Reports & achieving compliance 
● Monthly Kingdom Seneschal Office Hours

Goal 2: Establish a Organizational Tree for Battlemoor 

● Ensure training for the following year’s stewards
● Establish Departmental roles and responsibilities
● Dissolve BAM 

Goal 3: Make Volunteering Easier

● Demo Handbook
● Event Steward Handbook
● New Groups Handbook
● Introduction to Storybonding
● Remove Outlands Administrative Policies
● Kingdom Calendar Rotation



2024: This is what we accomplished

Goal 1:  Storybonding Framework for Onboarding Officers

● Sir Alexander taught Storybonding at Stags Con  
● Create Onboarding Guides from Storybonding worksheets

Goal 2:  Demo Handbook

● Demo class at Stags Con
● Finalized document Jan 2025

Goal 3:  Make Volunteering Easier

● Demo Handbook
● Demo Forms
● Event Steward Handbook
● New Groups Handbook
● Bullying Flowchart
● Officer Changeover Process
● Event Bid Paperwork refresh



2025: This is what we’re planning to work on

Goal 1: Finish Event Steward Resources

● Publish Event Steward Checklist
● Publish Event Steward Handbook
● Add more resources to Event Planning Page
● Add Post Event Report to OSP

Goal 2: Train incoming Kingdom Seneschal

● Create Outlands Addendum to Society Seneschal Handbook

Goal 3: Onboarding for Crowns

● Create a binder with information that may be helpful for incoming Crowns.

Goal 4: Outlands History

● Video Recording of Oral Traditions



2026: Looking to the future

● At this time it is too early to be able to set concrete goals for 2026, in part 
because our goals for 2026 will likely be based on things that occur during 
2025.

○ The successes and challenges of Battlemoor 2025 will result in goals to make it even better for 
2026.

○ New opportunities and challenges may arise in 2025 that will also inform our 2026 goals.
○ During the second half of 2026, the Kingdom Seneschal and Their Majesties will need to find 

an acceptable and appropriate successor to take the office midway through 2027.




